
       Notice of Public Hearing 

            

        Proposed Road Name Change Hearing 

 

 
The Moultonborough Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on a request to 

change the name of Ossipee Park Road at: 

 

7:00 PM 

Thursday, December 6, 2012 

at 

Moultonborough Town Hall 

6 Holland Street  

Moultonborough, NH 03254 

 

or as soon thereafter as the agenda permits.  Several possible names will be presented at 

that time for consideration and will be considered as to their appropriateness to the area 

and acceptability to the NH E-911 Coordinator for a lack of confusion with other names 

now in existence. 

 

If you are unable to attend but wish to submit comments or questions, please do so such 

that they are received by the close of business on the day of the hearing, to Mr. Carter 

Terenzini, Town Administrator, at PO Box 139, Moultonborough, NH 03254, or by fax 

to 603.476.5835 or by email to cterenzini@moultonboroughnh.gov  

 

Posted this 12
th
 day of November, 2012. 

 

/s/ Carter Terenzini 

     Town Administrator 

 

Posted:  Meredith News 11/22/12 & 11/29/12 

  Town Web and Bulletin Boards (7) 

 

 

mailto:cterenzini@moultonboroughnh.gov

